KOSHIKI PAN AMERICA 2014

Dear Sensei Sergey Fedotkin,

The Pan America Organization would like to invite the Russian Shorinjiryu
Karatedo Federation to compete in our next international tournament that will be
held in Quebec, Canada.

Date of the event: Sunday, May 25, 2014

Address of the event: Polyvalente Saint-Jerome
535 rue Filion St-Jerome,
Quebec, Canada

It would be an honor to have you and your team compete in our prestigious event.
Sincerely yours,

Hanshi Michel Laurin

9th Dan

Executive Member of the Koshiki Pan America

President Founder of the International Shorinjiryu Shindo
Head of Koshiki for the U.S. Association of Martial Artists



